
  

  

  

  

  

      
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Double Certificate Success 

We are delighted to announce that Chloe Cumming BSc(Hons) BVSc CertAVP 

MRCVS has become the latest Paton and Lee veterinary surgeon to gain a 

Certificate in Advanced Veterinary Practice. Chloe completed her studies at the end 

of last year, not long after Charlotte Soutar BVetMed CertAVP MRCVS gained her 

Certificate in Advanced Veterinary Practice too. Congratulations to both Chloe and 

Charlotte – we’re very proud of you both and all your hard work. 

Worm Care Package Winner 

Congratulations to Sue Staszewski for winning an 

annual Worm Care Package in our Christmas 

competition. We had a huge number of entries on 

our Facebook page and we loved seeing all your 

horses in their Christmas outfits, so thank you all 

so much for taking part and making us all feel so 

festive. 

If you haven’t thought about joining our Worm Care Package before, now’s the perfect time. Lots of our clients 

have signed up because it’s such a simple, affordable way to get the best possible independent and expert advice 

about managing your horse’s worming programme. The package covers an entire year of worming advice and 

standard worm treatment for your horse including: 

 

• 3 worm egg counts between March and November, with a text reminder service so you won’t forget  

• Equest® Pramox treatment (up to 700kg) for effective larvicidal and tapeworm treatment once during the 

winter period (December to February).  

• Professional veterinary worming advice tailored to your individual needs, including an email follow-up of 

your own worming programme.  

The service costs £49.50 per horse. Full details are online, or call and ask to speak to Zoë Windley MRCVS. 

Petplan Veterinary Awards 2017.  

We have always been extremely grateful for the support our wonderful clients 
have given in nominating us for the Petplan Veterinary Awards. The 
nominations are now open for 2017, and we’d love to call on you all once 
again. If you’ve been pleased with the service provided from Paton and Lee 
over the past 12 months, it would be great if you could take the time to let 
Petplan know about your experience. You can nominate for the following 
categories: Practice of the Year; Practice Support Staff of the Year; Vet Nurse 
of the Year and Vet of the Year. Thank you so much! 

 
http://www.petplan.co.uk/vetawards 

 
 

http://www.petplan.co.uk/vetawards


 
 Recommend a Friend for a Fiver 

 

Throughout 2017 we’re offering £5 off your vet’s bill if you recommend a friend to use Paton and Lee. The 

offer is valid for any new clients you recommend, or returning clients who didn’t use us throughout 2015 or 2016. 

Just ask the person you’re recommending to mention your name when they register with us. We’ll credit your 

account by £5 once they settle their first invoice – it’s a simple as that. You can recommend as many people as 

you like, so all those £5’s could easily add up. 

 

Christmas Baubles & The London Marathon. 

Thank you to everyone who bought one of our charity Christmas Baubles for 

Brooke – Action for Working Horses and Donkeys. We are delighted to have 

raised £24 from our baubles, which adds towards over £1,138.00 raised so 

far during the campaign, all of which goes to help working horses and 

donkeys throughout the world. Thank you! 

Following his half-marathon success last year, Ben’s latest challenge is to go 

the full distance for Brooke in the Virgin London Marathon on 23rd April 2017. 

Ben is training hard and trying his best to burn off the Christmas mince-pies to raise as 

much money as possible. It’s easy to donate – just visit his fundraising page at 

www.virginmoneygiving.com/ben_patonandlee or donate via the office. His fundraising target is a whopping 

£3000 so he’s going to need all the help he can get there. Please, if you can, give generously to this great 

cause. Thank you once again! 

 

 _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 

 
Paton and Lee are proud to support the fantastic work of Essex Horse and Pony Protection Society. During 

the long winter months, their resident horses and ponies chomp through thousands of bales of hay. If you 

can help them this winter, any donation would be appreciated and will go directly towards feeding their horses. 

Just cut out and send off the form below. 

Thank you. 
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